
 

 Town of Groton Massachusetts 
Great Pond Advisory Committee 

Minutes 

 

 

March 29, 2018 @ 7:00 PM 1st Fl Town Hall 

Present: Susan Horowitz, George Wheatley, Jim Luening, Alex Woodle and Remi Kaleta.

Not Present: Francoise Forbes, Art Prest and Marshall Giguere 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:05pm 

 

Financial report, $4706.75 includes money for unpaid SOLitude bill. 

 

A motion to approve minutes of last meeting made by Wheatley, seconded by Woodle, and passed 

unanimously. 

Duck Pond Restoration 

The Community Preservation Committee approved the Duck Pond study to be placed on the Town Meeting 

Warrant. 

 

Baddacook Pond Harvesting Report 

Luening to seek air time on local Groton TV to plug support for third year of harvesting that is contained in 

Town Warrant for CPC funding.  

Bids for second year of the project to be issued shortly. 

$10K from Water Dept not received for year one as promised.  Will negotiate with them for $20K for second 

year or encumber funds for after July 1st. 

SOLitude said they would hold their rates to same as last year. 

 

Lost Lake/ Knops Pond 

Woodle pulled permits for portapotties for My-September 2018 for two boat launches. 

Remi Kaleta volunteered to look into school children for collaboration for lake projects such as a brochure. 

 

Motion to adjourn made by Horowitz, Wheatley seconded, voted unanimously at 7:50 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted by Alexander Woodle, Clerk. 

 


